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Office of the President
Mount Royal University
4825 Mount Royal Gate SW
Calgary, AB Canada T3E 6K6
Telephone: 403.440.6393
Email: president@mtroyal.ca

August 30, 2019

Standing Committee on Resource Stewardship
Committee Clerk

3rd Floor, 8820 - 107 Street

Edmonton Alberta TSK 1E7

Dear Committee Members:

Re: Review of the Public Sector Compensation Transparency Act

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on this review of the Public Sector Compensation
Transparency Act. We recognize the importance of transparency for publicly-funded institutions.

We have shared your communication with all of those impacted by the requirements of this Act. To
date we have not encountered any significant challenges with meeting the requirements of the Act.
Since the introduction of this legislation, our Human Resources Department has worked with our
employees affected and has received no formal complaints or other related concerns that could not be
reasonably managed. We remain comfortable with the legislation and related procedures and should
we run into any challenges in complying with the Act, we will be sure to inform the Standing Committee
on Resource Stewardship.

Thank you very much for the opportunity to provide input into this review.

Sincerely,

[

Timothy Rahilly, PhD
President and Vice-Chancellor

cc: Rod Skura, Deputy Minister, Advanced Education
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